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Colorado Rush product Victor Rolph has been called in to the US
U15 National Team camp that is currently being held in Bradenton, Florida. Vic, who is a U14
and plays with the Rush U15/16 US Development Academy team, will join 35 of the nations
top U15 players for the eight day training camp. All players at the camp are eligible to compete
at the U17 World Cup that will be held in 2013. To see a full list of players attending camp, click
here.
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